
EAR Committee 

From: County Clerk 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 3:32 PM 

To: EAR Committee 

Subject: Fw: CR 16-137 

From: Rod Taylor <rdt-lte@hawaii.rr.com> 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 3:22 PM 

To: County Clerk 

Subject: CR 16-137 

Dear Maui County Council Members: 

Subject: CR 16-137 

Please defer this resolution that would allow the County to enter into two leases to Teach Development, LLC for the old Maui High 
School campus for $1.00 per year for a term of 60 years. It is my belief that the lands above and around Hookipa Beach Park should 
be preserved and used for the community only. If you have not been down to Hookipa Beach park lately, i suggest you do so on any 
given afternoon. It is the most used park on all of Maui. Parking is becoming a major issue. 

Thank you, 

Rod Taylor 


